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Dear Parent,

Is your child transition from pre-school to primary school? This can be an

exciting yet challenging milestone, and we’re here to support you every step

of the way!

The National Parents Council (NPC) is offering free online information
sessions to help you support your child’s smooth and positive transition into

primary school. Join us from the comfort of your home and gain valuable

insights, practical advice, and tools to ease this transition for your child.

📅 November Session Dates and Times:

Monday, 4th November at 7.30pm
Tuesday, 5th November at 10am
Wednesday, 6th November at 7.30pm

Why Attend?
These interactive sessions will cover essential strategies for supporting your

child’s social, emotional, and educational journey into primary school. You’ll

learn about:

Building confidence and resilience in your child
Coping with challenges and managing emotions

Strengthening your relationship with your child as they start this new
adventure

Each session also includes a Q&A where you can ask questions and receive

guidance from our experienced facilitators.

How to Join:
Simply register your details by clicking the link below, and we’ll send you a

Zoom link to join the session.

Register Here

Please note, places are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served

basis. Don’t miss out on this opportunity to prepare for one of the most important

steps in your child’s early years!

Best regards,

National Parents Council
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